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Greetings Belvedere Family Church! 

 

October is almost coming to an end, which means...Halloween! This Saturday October 29th, the Up 

and Coming youth ministry of the Belvedere Family Church will be hosting it's annual Halloween 

Party, please see below for more details. Also, this Sunday we will have a special service to celebrate 

True Children's Day - there will be testimonies given by our youths about their experiences growing up as 

a second generation. Let's give them our support! 

 

For families who have kids going trick-or-treating, enjoy a safe and fun night!  Make sure to bundle up 

and stay warm as we approach November! 

 

 
 

LETTER FROM THE YOUTH PASTOR 

 

Hello friends, and family! This Saturday 10/29 our Up and Coming youth ministry of the Belvedere 

Family Church will be hosting it's annual Halloween Party, we invite all our Up and Coming participants 

and friends and family of our extended community to our humble gathering for an evening of fellowship 

and fun. We will have booths, costume contests, and food will be served as per usual Up and Coming 

schedule. The doors will open at 4PM with the official start at 4:30PM. There will be an admission fee of 

$8 per participant ($10 without) or $20 for families with 3 or more children, which includes a meal ticket 

and a number of booth tickets. Extra food and booth tickets will be sold so we encourage participants to 

come with some cash on hand. As according to our regular Up and Coming schedule, please have all 

participants leave the Belvedere property by 9:30PM. Thank you, and have a great week! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

T. Hagiwara, Belvedere Family Church Youth Pastor 

 

The online event page can be accessed from this 

link:  www,facebook,com/events/1762659413999590/?active_tab=about 
 



 

 

 
 

Volunteer Open House 

 

On Sunday, November 20th, there will be a Volunteer Open House after service from 11:30-1PM. 

Please see the attached flyer below for more details. 

 

 
 

Join the BFC staff to recreate the BFC Mission Statement on Saturday, Nov. 12th 

 

Please click here to fill out the survey to get involved in the creation process of the new BFC Mission 

Statement. 

 

The deadline to submit the survey is 11:59pm, Thursday, Nov. 3rd. 


